

BPW's Nevinia Davenport, Grace Bradley and new president Carol Hanlon.

Picture: Marcelo Palacios www.communitypix.com.au

Hanlon takes reins at BP

BELMONT business identity and their community." Carol Hanlon is the new president of Belmont Business and Professional Women's Club (BPW).

BPW Belmont was established in March 2006 and meets monthly for networking, and bi-monthly for a casual dinner, guest speaker or other activity.

"We encourage all women to come along, and meet and network with other like-minded business and professional women," Ms Hanlon said. "Membership is open to women who would like to share their skills, talents and fellowship for the benefit of women

Belmont BPW co-ordinates a range of programs and projects for members, including networking events, mentoring, youth projects, micro enterprise, scholarships and celebration of women.

The monthly meetings are held on the third Monday of every month at 150 Great Eastern Highway, Ascot, from 5-7pm.

The next meeting will be held at 150 East Riverside Bar and Restaurant on Monday August 17.

Call Vicky Glenny on 0407 817 592 or email vicki.glenny@bigpond.com.